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Christmas here in the Dolmen
Centre...

Ray our our Resident Artist
and Biodiversity Coordinator
has done an amazing job again
this year with our decorations...
All materials used are either

Thank you to Louth organic from natural sources
: Swift Group who such as branches, cones and
| erected swift boxes at foliage or recycled and rescued

materials..
. the Dolmen centre....
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Here is the first butterfly of our bi-lingual
infomation panels for Native Irish Butterfly's as
part of The Omeath District Development
Biodiversity Awearness Programme.. The detailed
__ -J painting was created by our resident artist here in 4 t ]
_,Er-_ the Dolmen Ray Hunt.. Py
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This year we ran 3 organic gardening classes, hosted
by Roisin Cotter!!!!

Gardening isn't just growing plants, fruit and veqg. It's

the creativity of recycling, it's about managing and

protecting wildlife, acquiring skills, having a hobby.
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We are very proud of this Biodiversity site and the Biodiversity Garden here at the Dolmen, and
they are vital elements of our Omeath Biodiversity Action Plan.
And we couldn't have achieved this without the dedication and skill of our own employee Ray..
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